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Meeting 6 – Responses to COAT Questions 
May 5, 2016 

6:00 – 8:00 pm 
Broward MPO 

Trade Centre South 
100 West Cypress Creek Road, 8th Floor, Suite 850 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-2112 
 

Objectives:   

 To ensure that agency responses to COAT questions provided on April 21 were understood 
and address any further clarifications that may be necessary 

 To provide the COAT with sample concepts of SW 10th Street and Sawgrass Express Lanes for 
illustrative purposes only  

 To position the COAT to move forward with its approved Vision and develop a consensus 
recommendation for SW 10th Street 

 
Item 1 – Welcome and Introductions 
 
 
Item 2 – Responses to COAT Questions 
 
 
Item 3 – FDOT Presentation and Concepts 
 
 
Item 4 – Public Comment (2 minutes/person) 
 
 
Item 5 – Moving Forward 
 
 
Item 6 – COAT Roundtable 
 
 
Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
During meeting intervals, COAT members are urged to share meeting materials with their community and 
collect and share with staff any additional input for future meetings.  Feedback can be submitted by 
email to CalvaresiP@browardmpo.org or via the SW 10th Street website. 
 

Broward MPO is a transportation policy-making board responsible for transportation planning and funding allocation in Broward County. The Broward MPO works with the public, planning 

organizations, government agencies, elected officials, and community  groups to develop  transportation plans. For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or 

for special requests under the American with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org 


